Julie Enea

Subject: FW: Questions for 5/21/20 Zoom Meeting

From: Betty McNely

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 11:03 PM

To: Julie Enea

Subject: Questions for 5/21/20 Zoom Meeting

Hi Julie,

I hope you are the person responsible for getting questions on the Agenda. If not if you could please pass these on to the proper person. Thank you so much.

- 1. Will we be required to have an "In" door to the business and an "Out" door similar to Home Depot?
- 2. How does the Health Directive decide the square footage and the safe amount of people that are allowed inside the business besides the current "Social Distancing?"
- 3. Will having the AC on spread the virus in the business?

Thank you.

Betty Salon Owner in Danville